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The primary goal of this program was to inspire and motivate students aspiring to pursue 

careers in administrative services. The session aimed to provide insights into the journey of 

becoming a successful officer and the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead in 

administrative roles. 

Mr. Noorul Hasan, IPS Officer, and Superintendent of Police, Wardha, was invited as the 

distinguished guest speaker for this event. He shared his experiences and insights on the 

preparation and dedication required to enter administrative services. 

The event began with a warm welcome by Prof. P. V. Tekade, Principal. Dr. V. V. Shinde, 

Convenor of the Students' Council, who introduced the guest speaker and outlined the 

objectives of the session. 

During his motivational speech, Mr. Noorul Hasan discussed the following key topics: 

• The importance of determination and hard work in pursuing a career in administrative 

services 

• Strategies for preparing for competitive exams 

• The role of an IPS officer and the responsibilities associated with the position 

• Overcoming challenges and maintaining integrity in administrative roles 

• The impact of administrative services on society and the importance of serving the 

nation 

The interactive session allowed students to ask questions about the examination process, career 

opportunities, and the day-to-day responsibilities of an IPS officer. Mr. Hasan provided 

insightful answers and encouraged students to pursue their goals with dedication and 

commitment. 

The event was attended by a large number of undergraduate and postgraduate students from 

various disciplines, demonstrating a keen interest in administrative services. Their active 

participation and engagement made the session highly interactive and enriching. 

The program successfully inspired the students and provided them with valuable guidance for 

their journey towards administrative services. The speaker's experiences and words of 



encouragement motivated many students to consider administrative roles as a viable career 

option. 

The session concluded with a vote of thanks by Dr. M. A. Haque, Program Officer of CWSS, 

who expressed gratitude to Mr. Noorul Hasan for his inspirational speech and thanked all the 

participants for their enthusiasm and involvement in the program. 

 

    

 

 

 
 

 

 


